
 

 

Holliday Greetings from the Kone Family 
 
Drissa Kone 
December 25, 2017 
 

 
 

Dear Belvedere Family members, 

 

On this Holiday season our family wish you Joy, Love and Peace. 

 

May the Love of Christ and True Parents be with you in your journey of faith. 

 

Dr. Kone Drissa and Suren 

 

 


